
          Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 Armed Robbery 

 019th District 
                                   (Town Hall) 

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses in the 019th of two recent armed robberies. In 
these robberies, a male black offender entered the business, and displayed a 
handgun to the store employee. The offender then removed money from the register 
and took cigarettes from the business. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 2500 block of N. Clark, on October 21, 2017 at 5:06am. 

• 2600 block of N. Lincoln, on October 28, 2017 at 5:05am. 
 
About the Offender: 
Male black. 28 – 39 years old, 5'04 – 5'09, 180 – 210 pounds with a black beard,  
wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt and black pants, black jacket- with white writing 
on front and back and blue jeans.  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious groups loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system for your business. 

• Refrain from touching any area of your business where the offenders may have 
touched, or may have left an item behind. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

JA 479682, JA 489056 
Reference: P17-N-255 
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